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Aniversity of Raghmir

Notice

It is notified for the information of all the students of M.tech Ist Semester (batch 2010), that the
examination of the paper titled Fundamentals of Embedded Systems (ES5-103C)which was earlier scheduled
to be held on 19 June, 2018 shall now be held on 28" June 2018. The timing and venue of the examination
shall remain the same . All the concerned students are required to attend as per schedule.
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